
Employee Spotlight 
Erin Bradley, Contracting Division 

Erin Bradley, Contracting Division, was recently promoted to District Contracting Officer after a year 
and nine months as Chief of Purchasing Branch. 

“As a Contracting Officer for the Contracts Branch my primary focus is on negotiated procurements, to 
include best value procurements, claims and potential claims/Request for Equitable Adjustments/appeals,” 
she said. 

Bradley, who has been with the District since June 2014, holds a Bachelor’s of Marketing from Marshall 
University and a Master’s in Integrated Marketing Communications from Eastern Michigan University.  “I 
am working towards a Master’s in Building Construction from Auburn University,” she added. 

The day-to-day changes in her career is what Bradley enjoys most about working for New England 
District.  “I love the challenge in the breadth of contract types and customers we serve in New England 
District,” said Bradley.  “It makes for a challenging and exciting atmosphere.  No two days are the same, 
and that helps keep me motivated to best serve our customers and our mission.” 

Bradley is an avid animal lover and has an Airedale Terrier and a cat waiting for her to come home 
each day.  “Someday, when I have more space and time, I want a few more dogs to add to the mix,” she 
said. 


